Republic of the Philippines
Department of Cducation

REGION VI, Central Visayas
Schools Division of Cebu Province

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

March 3, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 298 s.2020

To:

COVID 2019 DATA GATHERING

Schools Division Superintendent

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents

SGOD and CID Chiefs

Education Program Supervisors /Division Coordinators
Public Schools District Supervisors /OICs

Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads

All Others Concemed

For the information and guidance of all concerned, attached is Regional Memorandum No. 0120, s.

| 2020, entitied, “COVID 2019 Data Gathering”.

. In this line with this, School Health personnel and all others concerned are mandated to submit the

weekly report to DepEd Central Office and the Regional Office. Since the crisis involves the
community, data gathering shall be coordinated and collaborated with the Local Government Unit
(LGU). Copy of the data collected from the school/division level must also be furnished to the LGU
and likewise request a copy of the data from the aforesaid unit.

. For more details see the attached communication.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Sc ivision Superintendent

MARILY ALES, EdD, CE?}V
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Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 0 120.s. 2020
COVID 2019 DATA GATHERING

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. The Department of Education (DepEd) has been consistent in the close monitoring
of the current crisis that the nation has been up to, the Corona Virus Disease scare.
Though our country was not that much affected, still DepEd is vigilant on the issue for
the learners’ welfare. Memoranda were issued from the Central Office down to the
Regional level and to the Division level to remind all concern on the issue and the
frequency and regularity of the monitoring system on a weekly basis.

2. In line with this, School Health personnel and all others concerned are mandated
to submit the weekly report to DepEd Central Office and the Regional Office. Since the
crisis involves the community, data gathering shall be coordinated and collaborated with
the Local Government Unit (LGU). Copy of the data collected from the school/division level
must also be furnished to the LGU and likewise request a copy of the data from the
aforesaid unit.

3. Furthermore, Schools Division Offices through the Public Schools District
Supervisors (PSDS) are requested to conduct regular and close monitoring of the activities
conducted at schools and provide updates and data collected to the Local School Board.

4. For clarifications, please call the Education Support Services Office (ESSD) at
254-7062, Dr. Rogelio John M. Villamor, Jr., Medical Officer IV through cell number

0919-249 0539.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ JD, EdD, CESO V
Director 111
OIC-Regional Director

S. Immediate dissemination to this Memorandum.

ST.J/CAE/ESSD/TTP/ mmp

Address: Dofia M. Gaisano St., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: (032) 231:1433; (032) 414-7399
Email Address: region7 @deped.gov.ph




